
 

 

 

  
  

July 18-20 Week 5 

Alouette Article 

If you have any questions, please call the Camp Office at 847-634-3168 

Our Wonderful Week 

Dear Parents, 

     The A-Girls have had a terrific week! This week was jammed pack with fun, from the amazing 

overnight to the outstanding water park outing and everything in between! This week’s theme was 

Nature/Tye-Dye week. On Monday, Ralph hid golden nuggets around camp for all the campers to find. 

During our first activity we had not one, but TWO Alouettes found a golden nugget!  

     We continued the week with the second A-Girl overnight! The night was jammed pack with 

activities. The first activity was swimming! The girls had so much fun splitting into two teams and 

playing volleyball in the pool. For our craft all of the campers got to decorate a Tamarak headband! The 

A-Girls creativity never ceases to amaze me, the headbands turned out fantastic. We ended the night 

with the girls ‘redecorating’ the A-Boy clubhouse. They campers used silly string, streamers, and 

balloons to make the clubhouse much more pink and girly. The next morning we all enjoyed Dave’s 

famous pancakes!  

     This week in Arts and Crafts the A-Girls made their tye-dye shirts. Our color this year is the fabulous 

color pink. We each rubber banded our own shirts to make them unique. Also in Arts in Crafts the girls 

made pet rocks.  

     There were so many great memories made this week at Tamarak and I can’t wait to make many 

more! 

Jen Bertram, Alouette UL 

• A-Girl Overnight 

• Water park outing to Barefoot Bay 

• Getting to mentor the munchkins 

HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR WEEK 

• On outing days have your camper wear their outing 

shirts and bathing suits 

• Wednesday is Tamarak Tye Dye day! Have your 

camper wear their Tye Dye shirt! 

• Next week is Carnival Week! Camp will be closed to 

visitation until 11:30 on Friday July 27 

REMINDERS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Alouettes’ Week in Pictures 


